
  
 

 

New Long Term Care Facility update 
So much work has been done behind the scenes for our new home that we 
would like to share it with you! Our information, education and feedback 
sessions are scheduled to begin next week!!! These sessions will be hosted by 
our Build Team and Designers. 

This session for Residents and Families will be held here at 
Dykeland on - 

February 5th, 2024 - 1:30 – 3:30 pm 
Please make every effort to attend the session and see for yourself what the 
exciting future of Dykeland Lodge has in store for residents, families, and staff. 

Please RVSP your attendance to Charlotte at the reception desk by phone 
at 902-798-8346 (ext 221) or email – info@dykelandlodge.ca. 

There will be two sessions for the public on February 12th with location TBA. 

 

EXCITING TIMES 
AHEAD FOR 
DYKELAND 
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